
DISTRICT 7 SPRING
NEWSLETTER

Email: svp7@nysfbla.org

Insta: rebeccafbla

Be prepared for your events,
make sure you have all
materials, and fully prep with
your team. Feel free to reach
out with questions 

Updates and
Information Reminders

SLC April 9th - 11th!!!

With our SDM having passsed
it’s been an amazing year with
all of you and as this FBLA year
is coming to a close I just
wanna thank all of you for your
amazing work and
commitment!! I can’t wait to
see you at SLC!!!

Wrap up

I want to congratulate all our
winners for SDM you should all
be so proud of yourselves and I
hope to see you competing at
SLC!!

SDM

As many of you know the POW
deadline has passed. I can say
on behalf of my committee the
amount of submissions we
received was truly amazing we
were overjoyed to see the
amount of engagement this
year!! So congrats to our
winners!!

Program of Work Contact Info

Upcoming Events

March 2025



SDM Photos!!


